
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Bcc: 

Redacted 

11/27/2012 12:42:54 PM 
Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 

Subj ect: Many thanks... 

Paul, 

I wanted you to know that I'm planning to leave PG&E at the first of the year. While this is a 
special place, I miss being near my family. PG&E is currently looking for my replacement, and 
we hope to have this completed soon. 

We have been working hard to make this a better PG&E. Thanks for all your personal efforts 
as well. 

I've really enjoyed the opportunity to get to know you. If I can ever help in any way, I hope you 
will call on me. 

Redacted 

Redacted 

Chief Communications Officer 

PG&E 

Redacted 
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